
Woodstock Care Home

Page: 1

Posted on October 4, 2022

Last week at Woodstock Residential Care Home our residents were feeling helpful as they cleaned and polished our Home's

teapot collection.

As we are redecorating one of our lounges, we thought it was time for a spring clean and thought our gorgeous teapot collection

could do with some extra attention!

We cleaned them with hot soapy water and then used polish to give them an extra shine. We all enjoyed chatting and keeping

busy admiring the different designs of teapots, with a lovely cup of tea of course!

Thank you to all our residents for their fantastic cleaning efforts!

 


